
 

 

INTRODUCTION 

Hi everyone. 
 
Welcome to our latest DWMP Newsletter. It has been 

a while since the last edition – we have been busy 
finalising and publishing the Plan! In this newsletter we 
explain how to access the DWMP and find out about 
plans for your area. Please contact us by email at 

dwmp@nwl.co.uk with suggestions or comments on 
the Newsletter.  
 

UPDATE SINCE LAST NEWSLETTER 

On 31 May 2023 we published our DWMP on our 
website. The plan can be viewed at: 
www.nwl.co.uk/dwmp 

 
 

 
 

Our DWMP is a critical document as we aim to make 

sure our region’s drainage and wastewater system 
remains reliable and resilient for the years ahead, 
ready to meet challenges including changes to our 

climate and population growth. The DWMP represents 
a step change in our planning for the future and it forms 
an important part of our business plan submission for 
the next regulatory periodic review covering 2025-30. 

It sets out how we will meet new statutory 
requirements and invest to improve performance, 
including on tackling flooding, protecting the 
environment, and meeting targets for water quality, 

 
On the landing page, there is a list of downloadable 
material including: 

• Customer Summary Report 

• Technical Report 

• Summary for each Strategic Area in the region 
There are also links to the technical methodologies 
used to develop the Plan and our Strategic 

Environmental Assessment which considers the 
environmental impact of the Plan. Also on the landing 
page is a link to our interactive mapping portal: 

 

 
 
Use this button to navigate to a map where you can 
search on plans for your area using a place name, a 

street name or a postcode. The search will enable you 
to view a pdf plan of your area which includes 
information on storm overflows, sewage treatment 

works, and proposed dates for any improvement works 
required. We do hope you will take the opportunity to 
have a look at our website and map and find out more 
about our DWMP. 

  
 

This newsletter will also be posted on our website at: 

https://www.nwl.co.uk/dwmp  
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